
From:
To: marcia.adams@scdmv.netmarcia.adams@scdmv.net

sbutkus@ddsn.sc.govsbutkus@ddsn.sc.gov
CC: Hanvey, Samshanvey@cio.sc.gov

Date: 12/3/2007 12:46:58 PM
Subject:

Marcia and Stan,

 
I wanted to follow up from our Wednesday meeting.  We have put together a cd of the information we discussed.  Stan, this cd was 
sent to you via interagency mail on Thursday.  If you have not received it by tomorrow, please let me know and we will get another copy 
over to you.  Marcia, it is my understanding that you will have someone pick the cd up today.  After reviewing the information contained 
on the cd, please let me or Sam Hanvey know if you need any further related information.  We are also finalizing the initial technical 
and pricing negotiation points.  As discussed, we will send this to the both of you and the vendor.  This is being done so that the vendor 
can start working on the initial points raised.  The vendor will be notified that we will be supplementing this initial information with further 
materials.  Therefore, we will reserve our ability to provide the vendor with any information or questions that you have after reviewing 
the materials.

 
As always, please let me or Sam Hanvey know if you have any questions or concerns.  The Board is grateful that you have agreed to 
take time out of your busy schedules to help get the best service and price for the State in this procurement.

 
Paul Koch

 
896-0242

 
 
Sam's phone number is 896-5235
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